Minutes from June 15, 2021 Meeting:

Board Members Present: Don Solinsky, Jim Rensch, Kurt SIentz,nGerry Broer, Paul Fauss, Jeff
Johnson, and Ken Bruns.

The minutes of May 18, 2021 were read. A motion to approve minutes was made, second and
passed.

A discussion was held on water consumption. A few members are using a large amount of
water. A discussion was held on how to handle high users, but nothing was decided.

Insurance was brought to the attention of the board. The premium seems to be larger than in
the past. Rose will check with Agents of Insurance.

Kenzy and Wipf’s second tap at reduced price was discussed but nothing was decided.
Motion to approve Butch Shields and Patty Flannagan second tap, second and passed.

A discussion on moving the mailbox to a more secure location was discussed, but no decision
was made.

A Motion to approve Ken Bruns application for a second tap, second and passed.

It was decided that news and notes about water results needs to be put on the website.
New water hauling rates needs to be posted.

Hart Ranch letter needs to be sent to bring this account up-to-date.

A discussion was held on the painting of the reservoir tank. A motion was made to paint the
tank green. Motion second and passed.

It was decided that any water payments that become over 3 months out, a letter will be sent
out.

A bill needs to be sent out to Coots for the meter pit assembly and hooking up his water to the
sum of $2000.00.

Krsnak needs to pay for repairs done at his residence.
The leak at Wordeman's is being worked on.

The changing of the time of the board of directors meeting and the annual meeting needs to be
changed on the By-laws.

Scada System was discussed, this needs to be long term goal.



